Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing on the proposed Marion County Budget for Fiscal Year 2023 will be held on Monday, August 29, 2022 at 9:15 a.m. in the Commissioner’s Courtroom in the County Courthouse Annex at 114 West Austin, Suite 210. 
This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $35,062.00 or .90% and of that amount $44,998.00 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year. 

A copy of the budget will be on file in the Office of the County Clerk for public review.  All interested citizens are invited to attend.

Commissioners Court of Marion County

Leward J LaFleur, County Judge

